
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Dear Families 
 
I can’t believe we have got to the end of our first half term already. This week staff have been 
busy putting together a small leaflet to show you what the children have been up to this 
term in each year group which is attached. I think you will agree the children have had a 
great start to the term. 
 
Have a lovely half term break and we look forward to seeing some of you at the FLS 
Halloween trail on 31st October if not back at school on Monday 2nd November. 
 
Mrs S Ratchford and the Staff at Linchfield 
 

 

 
 

 

School Information  
 

email  
 

Website  Social Media 
 

enquiries@linchfield.lincs.sch.uk http://www.linchfield.lincs.sch.uk 

 
 

@linchfield_cit 
 

 
 
https: //www.facebook.com/ 
Linchfield-Community-Primary-
School- 
103768004798801 

If you have any enquiries about 

school contact us by emailing and 

add 

‘For the attention of ….’ 

The office or staff will endeavour 

to email back a reply and answer 

any questions as soon as they  

can.  

The school website will keep you 
up to date with all relevant school 
information 
  

 

We will be using our social media pages to update you on anything 
exciting your children have been doing in school over the week. Please 

take a look to see what we have been up to at school.  
 

 

Communication for parents 
 
Following on from some feedback 
over the term, parents have said they 
would like more communication 
about what their children are getting 
up to in school each week.  
 
From next term we will begin using 
Seesaw once again to upload any 
work your children have been doing 
in class so hopefully you will be able 
to have an insight into what the 
children have been up to.  

 

Don’t forget to come and join FLS for their 
Halloween trail on Saturday 31st October 

between 2pm and 6pm.  
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